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Club leaders (l-r) Bob Adkins, Bob Goebel, and Jon  
Moss welcome everyone to the presentation.

Richard McDonnell and Ashley Lerner of General Motors Public Policy, Washington D.C. 
welcome GM Alumni Club members Kathy & Jim Irwin.
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Left – GM Alumni Club of AZ members enjoy the personal 
attention provided by select premier AZ auto dealers, as they 
socialize before the General Motors Public Policy presentation.

Top – Club members Hal Hubbard (left) and Ken Wechselberger 
(right) team up to assist with parking the stunning array of GM 
vehicles on display at Pebble Creek’s Eagles Nest.
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Left – Ken Muecke, Liberty Buick talks with Club members Delrene 
Buterakos and Rosemary Kovacevic about the 2019 Buick Enclave 
Avenir, while Lydia Falcon, Liberty GMC talks with Club members, Susan 
and Jim Hall about the 2019 GMC Acadia Denali.

Top – Club President, Roxanne Steffe shares the day’s itinerary with 
Chris Scott, General Sales Manager, Liberty GMC and Justin Sgro, 
General Sales Manager, Liberty Buick.
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Left – Robyn Schluter, Arrowhead Cadillac talks with GM 
Alumni Club of AZ member Roger Hanneman about the 2019 
Cadillac XT4. 

Top – Ken Wechselberger reconnects with GM Alumni, Alan Ray, 
while checking out the interior of the 2019 Cadillac XT4.
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Left – Alan Ray, Sands Chevrolet Glendale (also a GM Alumni of AZ Club 
member) talks with Club members Michael & Phyllis Blackwell about 
the 2019 Chevrolet Blazer.

Top – Rob DonLevy, with wife Kelly, Sands Chevrolet Surprise talks with 
Club members Ward Atkinson, and Jim & Susan Hall, while Barbara 
Zielinski checks out the features listed on the 2019 Tahoe.


